
 

Update 09/09/2021 

 

 

Effective October 4, 2021, Southeastern Freight lines, Inc. (SEFL) will no longer offer Collect on 

Delivery (C.O.D.) services.  If SEFL accepts a COD instruction shipment, SEFL will not be liable 

for collection of the COD amount.    For questions regarding this matter, please contact your 

local representative or call Customer Service at 800-637-7335 (ext 32740). 

We greatly appreciate your business and will continue to provide you with transportation 

services and information to meet your current and future needs.   


